
From: Keyon, David
To: Pete Choi; Hill, Shannon
Cc: Karl Heisler; Hillary Gitelman
Subject: RE: Sample Tribal Contact Letters
Date: Thursday, October 24, 2019 1:19:46 PM

Hi Pete,
 
We notified all contacts on the NAHC letter when we mailed out the NOP.  We sent them letters via
e-mail and certified mail.
 
Thank you,
 

David Keyon
City of San Jose PBCE
Principal Planner  Environmental Review
(408) 535-7898
 

From: Pete Choi <PChoi@esassoc.com> 
Sent: Thursday, October 24, 2019 11:39 AM
To: Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>; Hill, Shannon <Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Karl Heisler <KHeisler@esassoc.com>; Hillary Gitelman <HGitelman@esassoc.com>
Subject: RE: Sample Tribal Contact Letters
 
Hi David and Shannon,
 
We wanted to make sure that the City is all set for the SB18 and AB 52 letters now that the NOP has
been published.  Please let us know if you need any assistance.
 
Thank you
 
Pete Choi
Senior Managing Associate
ESA | Environmental Science Associates
415.962.8419
 

From: Pete Choi 
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2019 9:37 AM
To: 'Keyon, David' <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>
Cc: Karl Heisler <KHeisler@esassoc.com>; Hillary Gitelman <HGitelman@esassoc.com>
Subject: RE: Sample Tribal Contact Letters
 
David,
 
Attached are the results from the NAHC request. The SLF search was positive, likely because of the
numerous human burials that have been discovered along Guadalupe River. There is a
recommendation to contact
Andy Galvan. They also included the most updated list of tribes.
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We do not have any comments or edits for the letters, since the NOP will also be sent.
 
Thanks
 
Pete Choi
Senior Managing Associate
ESA | Environmental Science Associates
415.962.8419
 

From: Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2019 11:33 AM
To: Hillary Gitelman <HGitelman@esassoc.com>; Pete Choi <PChoi@esassoc.com>; Karl Heisler
<KHeisler@esassoc.com>
Subject: Sample Tribal Contact Letters
 
Hi Hillary, Karl, and Pete,
 
Here are the letters we sent to the Tribal contacts for the 2019 General Plan Amendments.  This
covers both SB18 and AB 52 outreach (which is similar to the current project).  Instead of having
maps, we can just include a copy of the NOP
with all the maps.
 
Thanks,
 

David Keyon
City of San Jose PBCE
Principal Planner  Environmental Review
(408) 535-7898
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